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Wednesday 26th June 2024 
 

Smart Watches 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have become aware of a number of children wearing smart watches, with the ability to take 
photos, in school. As stated in our mobile phone policy, we only allow year 5 & 6 children the 
privilege of bringing mobile phones or smart watches in to school ‘if they walk to and from school 
without adult supervision’. We would be really grateful if all our parents would read the attached 
document so as to become familiar with our policy in relation to both mobile phones and smart 
watches. 
 
If your child is in year 5 or 6: 
 

• They may only bring phones or smart watches in to school if they walk to/from school 
without adult supervision. 

• You must complete a permission slip for your child to bring a phone or smart watch into 
school, and return it to your child’s teacher. 

• Please ensure your child is aware they must hand their phone/smart watch to their class 
teacher on arrival at school. 

 
Thank you for your support with this.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Chamberlain 


